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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Mon, Feb 6 - Annual Parent Meeting in MCC Worship Center - 7:00 pm 
Fri, Feb 10 - Mid-quarter 3 
Fri, Feb 10 - HS Unite Out - 6:00 pm 
Sat, Feb 11 - Daddy/Daughter Dance - 7:00-8:30 pm 
Mon, Feb 13 - Band & Choir Mid-winter Concert - 7:00 pm 
Thur, Feb 16 - 7th-12th Grade Parent Teacher Conferences - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Mon, Feb 20 - NO SCHOOL - Presidents' Day 
Tues, Feb 21 - NO SCHOOL - 7th-12th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences -
 1:00-8:00 pm 
Sat, Feb 25 - Parenting Conference - 9:00 am-4:00 pm 
Thur, Mar 30 - PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Fri, Mar 31 - NO SCHOOL - PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences -8:00-
4:00 pm 
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Please join us for the Annual Parent Meeting 

• Monday, February 6 
• 7:00-8:30 pm 
• Meadow Creek Church Worship Center 

The administration is excited to invite you to hear what is happening at Legacy and with our 
students. They will share updates on the strategic planning process, academics, re-enrollment, 
and other important information. We look forward to seeing you there. 

  

 

 



February Lunch 
Menu 
The February lunch 
menu is now on the 
website. Go to 
http://www.lcamn.org/q

uicklinks/hot-lunch/ to see the menu and place your 
order.  
 
Please place your order for your student'(s) lunches 
by Wednesday, January 25. 

 

 

Lost & Found 
Parents, please 
remind your 
student(s) to 
check the Lost & 
Found. Items 
remaining that do 
not have a name on them will be donated at 
the end of January. 

 

 

 

  

Drama Club - Semester 2! 
Mrs. Winkes and Regan will lead two groups this session! 
  - 3rd and 4th graders - Mondays | 2:15-3:15 
  - 5th and 6th graders - Fridays | 2:15-3:15 
  - Both groups start in February and run through March 
  - Fee: $100 

- Registration deadline is January 27 
Go to http://www.lcamn.org/arts/drama/drama-club-3rd-6th-

grade/ for more information and registration. 
 

 

  

 

 
Join the Parade to Announce the LPA's 2016-17 Grant Recipients! 
All families are invited to join the Legacy Parent Association and LCA staff as we march with 
Rolly Rudzitis and the LCA band through the halls of the school to award the recipients of this 
year's Grants For Teacher Needs! Please meet at the School Office at 1:45 pm on Friday, 
February 3, to join in the festivities! The LPA has awarded 15 grants to date, totaling almost 
$11,500, to enrich the educational experience here at LCA for both students and teachers! Thank 
you to donors and the LCA community for making this program a success! 

  

 
Daddy/Daughter Valentines Ball 
The Girls Golf team will host the 2nd annual Daddy/Daughter Valentines 
Ball on Saturday, February 11 at 7:00 pm to celebrate God's gift of the 
special dad/daughter relationship.  
 
Open to all ages, guests will enjoy dancing, dessert, and photo fun! Tickets are 
$15/couple or $20 family max. Advance registration preferred. Fliers will be 
sent home with students or available to print at http://www.lcamn.org/wp-
content/uploads/2015/08/daddaughterdanceflier2017final.compressed.pdf  

 

 

 
  



 

 
PREPARE: Practical Strategies to Help Parents Prepare Their Children 
for Christ-like Living in the 21st Century 

Today our American culture is communicating powerful messages to your children that go 
against the truth of the Bible. These messages are reaching children at earlier ages and it is 
important to start speaking truth to your children at an early age. Join us for a day of talking 
through many of these hard topics and leave with tools and a practical plan to reach the hearts of 
your children. 
 

The day will start with keynote speaker Josh Mulvihill sharing "How to 
Prepare Your Child for Marriage, Dating, Purity, and Sex: 5 Truths 
Every Child Needs to Learn." His talk is based on his forthcoming book 
"Preparing Children for Marriage." He will walk you through the 
powerful messages your children are hearing and will encourage you to 
see the importance of five biblical truths every child should learn. 

Whether you have toddlers, grade school children, or teenagers in high 
school, you will leave equipped and encouraged in your role of 
preparing your child to navigate relationships and what it looks like 
to be strong biblical men and women in today's culture. 

• February 25, 2017 
• 9:00 am-4:00 pm 
• EARLY BIRD SPECIAL ENDS FRIDAY, JANUARY 27 - $25 single/$45 couple 
• After January 27 - $35 single/$60 couple 

For more speaker topics and to register, go to http://www.lcamn.org/about-us/parent-
association/leaving-a-legacy-parenting-conference/. 

 

 

  

 

 
Lego Club 
New session available  

• 6th-8th grade - begins January 26 

For more information and registration, go to 
http://www.lcamn.org/student-life/clubs-
activities/lego-club/ 

 

 
KidzArt 
New session begins February 7 
 
Go to http://www.lcamn.org/student-life/clubs-
activities/kidzart/ for more information and 
registration. 

 

  



 

 
Parent Teacher Conferences will be held at two 
different times this year: 
 
7th-12th Grade 
Thursday, February 16 - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Tuesday, February 21 - 1:00-8:00 pm 
 
PreK-6th Grade 
Thursday, March 30 - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Friday, March 31 - 8:00 am-4:00 pm 
 
The Conference Scheduler for 7th-12th Grade 
Conferences will be open Thursday, February 2 at 
6:00 pm until Thursday, February 15 at 6:00 pm. 
 
The Conference Scheduler for PreK-6th Grade 
Conferences will be open Thursday, March 9 at 6:00 
pm until Wednesday, March 29 at 6:00 pm. 

 

 
It's BOX TOP Time!  
Now through February 17 we will be 
collecting all the Box Tops that you bring in 
from around your house, and Grandma's!! 
Our goal as a school is to bring 
in $500 worth of Box Tops. 
 
Label the bag with your student's name 
and teacher and turn it into their teacher 
or the School Office.  
 
The class that brings in the most Box Tops 
will receive a Popcorn Party, and 
the student who brings in the most Box 
Tops will receive a $20.00 gift card!  

 

  

 

 
Winter Drivers Ed Session 
A+ Driving School is pleased to offer a Drivers Ed 
class session at Legacy Christian Academy! 

• Monday-Friday, February 27-March 10 
• 2:30-5:30 pm 

For more information and to register, go to 
https://aplusdrivingschool.net/register-for-
class/legacy-academy/  

 

 
Legacy Receives Reader's Choice 
Award 
Legacy Christian Academy received the 
Blaine/Spring Lake Park Life - Best of Blaine & 
Spring Lake Park Readers' Choice Award for 
Best Preschool and Best Private School! 

 

  

GUIDANCE OFFICE 
 

Minnesota Masonic Charities Scholarships 
Various scholarships are available to seniors through Minnesota Masonic Charities. Please check 
out the following link for more info:  https://www.mnmasoniccharities.org/what-we-do/scholarships 
 



Girls State 
Minnesota Girls State is a program in government and good citizenship for young women 
sponsored by the Minnesota American Legion Auxiliary. This week long event is held at Bethel 
University from June 11-17. The deadline to apply is March 31. Find more information at 
http://www.mnala.org/ProgramsDetail.aspx?id=7  
 
High School Orientation 
On Monday, February 27 Legacy will be hosting our annual High School Orientation from 6:00-
7:30 pm. This event is for current 8th grade families or prospective families. Come and learn more 
about high school at Legacy and invite those you know who are interested in learning more about a 
Christian education. 

  

ATHLETICS 
  

Weddle Signs National Letter of Intent 
Cali Weddle '17 signed her commitment papers to play Basketball at Milligan 
College for the 2017-18 school year. She will be joining her older sister Lexi as 
a Buffalo! Congratulations Cali! 
 

  
"Coaches vs. Cancer" Three Point Challenge at LCA Boys Home Basketball 
Game 
Join the team in raising funds and awareness for the American Cancer Society. Pledge $1 for every 
3-point shot made during the Legacy Christian Academy vs. Lester Prairie/Holy Trinity Boys 
Basketball game on Friday, January 27 at the Meadow Creek Sports Center on the campus of 
Legacy Christian Academy. Tip off for Varsity action is 7:30 pm. Proceeds will go towards year-
round awareness efforts, advocacy programs, cancer prevention, screening, and early detection 
through the American Cancer Society. 
  
Basketball Youth Night Tuesday, January 31  
All youth basketball players are invited to participate in Varsity pre-game locker room talk at 6:45 
pm and sit behind the Varsity bench for their 7:30 pm game vs. Trinity School at River Ridge. 
Legacy MS Basketball teams will scrimmage during halftime to make this a special night of 
recognizing our players at all levels. 

 

 

  

CHURCH AND COMMUNITY 
 
U of M Athletes at Constance E Free Church 
On Sunday, January 29, from 5:00-7:00 pm, University of 
Minnesota athletes will be at Constance (16150 Crosstown 
Blvd. NW, Andover) to share their testimonies and spend time 
encouraging the middle school and high school students and 
their parents. The evening is completely free and snacks will 
be served. 
 
Parents are also encouraged to attend - there will be a free 
parents sports seminar. 

 

 

  



 
 

 
  

 

 

 

	


